
 
Hamilton County Engineer 
223 West Galbraith Road 
Cincinnati, Ohio  45215 

Traffic Department 
 
 

February 20, 2018 
 

***NEWS RELEASE*** 
 

MULTIPLE ROADS CLOSED DUE TO HIGH 
WATER 

ANDERSON TOWNSHIP 
                                                 
 

Theodore B. Hubbard, the Hamilton County Engineer, would like to announce multiple roads 
closed due to high water: 

 
Kellogg – Between Five Mile and Sutton 
Four Mile at Kellogg 
Sutton at Kellogg 
Eight Mile – Between Hopper and 52 
Old Kellogg at Eight Mile 
Debolt at Clear Creek 
Salem – at Kellogg (in the city part) 

 
Hamilton County Engineer’s crews will monitor the water levels and re-open them as soon as 

possible. 
 

For information on other projects, please visit our web site at: 
www.hamilton-co.org/engineer 

 
 
Respectfully, 
 
Theodore B. Hubbard, P.E.-P.S. 
Hamilton County Engineer 
 
 
 

TBH/dab 
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